
 

 

 

 

NECG/CE/CIR/F.NO.19/2019-08                                                           Date: 26.08.2019 

       

CIRCULAR 

 

 

 

It is herby informed to IV Year B. Tech  Civil engineering students that,  a Field trip 

will be conducted on 28th August 2019 at Pumbaleru Bridge Construction by BRR Infra ltd. 

Gudur, Nellore District. In this regard, it is strictly instructed to the students to 

attend this Field trip without fail. 

 

 

   HOD/CE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

FIELD TRIP 

 

Name of the Field Trip :  Pumbaleru Bridge construction , BRR Infra ltd. project.                                            

Date of visit    : 28-08-2019. 

  

List of the faculty accompanied: 1. Mr. D. Sumanth    2  Mr. K . Ravindra,  

  

       36 Final year students of Department of Civil Engineering have visited 

Pumbaleru Bridge construction , BRR Infra ltd. project.  Students have seen the 

construction of various components of the Bridge. Mr .Ananda Kumar, Engineer of 

the project has given a brief about the silent features of the project.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Students observing  various components of Bridge 



 

Students observing  various components of Bridge 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In charge – Industrial visit                                                                                               HOD – CE 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


